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Harnish, Sharon L

From: McGill Hanson <mcgillhanson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:16 PM
To: Transportation Policy Board
Subject: Shared use paths

 
 
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
 
 
I would like to register my support for reasonable, not less than 15 mph, speed limits on shared use paths. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


